











We have contacted one of John R. Burdick’s descendants and she will try and find
something for us. There was no obituary for him as there is no microfilm of the local
newspaper for 1921 — 1922. We hope she has something and will let you know if we get

more.

Hope this helps in your search for the members of the 154",

Best regards,

Kooy hrreger
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